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Welcome to 


Year 6





Class Teachers: Miss Harding and Miss Challinor


Teaching Assistants: Mrs Miller and Mrs Darlington

















Year 6 Responsibilities


In year 6, the children are provided with the opportunity to apply for a responsibility. The children will work in small groups on a Friday afternoon, focusing on projects across the school and within the local community. Some groups will share information and celebrate achievements with the whole school during assemblies. Responsibilities will be allocated during the first half of the autumn term. 








Reading in Year 6                 


The children will have lots of opportunities to read and enjoy books throughout the week at school. Your child will bring home one of the Middlewich Book Club books. These books have been carefully chosen to provide a variety of genres. We hope these will challenge and excite your child when reading at home and in school. This book will need to come into school everyday and should be read at home at least three times per week to ensure they become fluent readers. We understand that children in year 6 enjoy reading independently, although sharing a book at home is still encouraged. Please note that there will be a charge of £5 charge for any missing or damaged books.














Homework in Year 6





In year 6, children will receive a homework pack which includes a range of CGP books designed to help them consolidate knowledge learnt in school and revise key subject areas. Usually, this will involve a reading, maths and grammar task. The homework will be set on a Friday and must be completed and returned to school by the following Wednesday. If unsure, weekly tasks can always be viewed on the school website. An area that really enables children to make progress in year 6 is a good understanding of times tables. Every Friday, your child will have an arithmetic test. To ‘prepare’ for these tests and develop their mental maths skills, we actively encourage your child to take part in TT Rockstars battles.





General Reminders





The children will be doing PE on TUESDAY and THURSDAY.


Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school and that all items are clearly labelled.  


The children are encouraged to bring their own water bottle each day which they can access throughout the day.  


Snack - Children can bring their own healthy snack or purchase one from the kitchen. 


We are looking forward to our residential visit to the Arete Centre in October. Please return the medical forms to school by Friday 15th September. Final arrangements will be sent out in the coming weeks. 





Behaviour





We have a traffic light system in our classroom where we promote ‘It’s good to be green’. All children will begin the day on green. If they do not follow the classroom rules in any way they will be given a warning and will move onto amber. If they continue to break the rules, they will move onto red. This will result in a sanction. We also operate a stamper system where the children can earn a reward for earning ten or more stampers. 








How you can help your child at home: 


Please support your child to complete their homework and ensure that all tasks are completed and handed in on time. If there are any concerns regarding the homework, please contact your child’s class teacher. 


It is important that your child reads regularly at home. Please try and make sure reading is part of your child’s routine.














